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FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
By THE CONSERVATION FOR ECONOMIC GROWTH COALITION

The Conservation for Economic Growth Coalition (CEGC) – a coalition of venture capitalist and entrepreneurs – expresses its concern about the Administration’s proposed cuts to the Department of the Interior’s (DoI) budget.  A drastic 11.2% cut in a single year could impair DoI’s ability to be proper stewards of America’s public lands – including existing national parks, monuments, and wilderness areas.  CEGC will be urging the appropriations committees of the Congress to use great care in drafting their bills so that the DOI receives the resources it needs to keep faith with the American people.




About CEGC

The Conservation for Economic Growth Coalition has argued consistently that the protection of national public lands -- and the designation of national monuments, in particular -- are important to the health and growth of entrepreneurial, innovative companies across America.  Our employees work hard, and they play hard, and spectacular landscapes provide the inspiration which the best and brightest of our employees value so much when they take time off for family recreation.  Access to these lands helps us recruit and keep the people we need to grow our companies, and increasingly, those employees come from a diverse set of communities.
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